(Parish Letterhead)
CURRENT DATE

Addressee

Address

City, State Zip

Dear Mr./Ms./Mrs./Dr. _____________,
On behalf of Parish Name, I would like to thank you for your support of the 2019 Annual Diocesan Appeal – Building Our Family of Faith.  Because of your generosity and that of your fellow parishioners, we have raised $Total Dollars Raised. This puts us at Percentage of Target% of our target which is $2019 Parish Target.  
When we think about the Catholic Church, our attention immediately turns to the life, people and ministries of our parish.  Every year, however, the Appeal challenges us to think about the Church outside of our walls.  If you had the opportunity to review the ministries supported by the Appeal you will see that our Church is only as strong as these larger ministries which no parish can address alone.  By partnering with our parish on the 2019 Annual Appeal, you are making a true difference by ensuring that these ministries continue to grow.   

Over the coming months, we look forward to sharing with you in more detail the impact your generosity is having for our larger Church and also for Parish Name.  
Thank you for the faith and trust you have put into your contribution to the Annual Appeal.
Yours in Christ,

(Pastor and/or Appeal Chair)  

